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To: The Member Offices of the G.S.C.C. 

 

CIRCULAR No. 5990 

 

 

           24th May, 2021  
Dear Sirs, 

 

Port of Fujairah suspend seafarer crew changes with recent travel 

history to Pakistan, Bangladesh and Sri Lanka 

The port of Fujairah has issued Notice to Mariner No. 297, which 

suspends crew changes for vessels calling from or visited ports of Pakistan, 

Bangladesh and Sri Lanka in the last 14 days. The Notice is attached for 

your reference. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

K. Amarantidis 

Director 


